
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Free School Meals (FSM) Entitlement 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to inform you that we have adopted a new system for proving the 
entitlement to free school meals for your son / daughter. It is an online system which 
you will need to access. 
 
The web address is https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham. This link will 
take you to a home page. You need to click on the “Start” button and read the 
information provided. To process the application, you will need to click on the “Yes, 
continue” button and complete the form.  
 
If you require any support with this or do not have access to a computer, then please 
bring your information into school and ask for Mrs Pirani or Mrs Pickett and we will 
do our best to help. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy 
on 0121 729 7220. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
Mr J Barton  
Headteacher  
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